
NOTICE TO MOTORISTS 
 

 
 

Puako Drive Waterline Replacement Project 
 
Beginning Monday, October 2, 2023, the Department of 
Water Supply will begin construction along Puako Beach Drive, 
Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, from 8:30 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. between the South end of Puako Beach Drive and the 
Puako Boat Ramp. 
 
Construction will begin from the South end of Puako Beach Drive 
and progress north towards the Puako Boat Ramp.  Daily traffic 
patterns are anticipated to be impacted in approximately 500 feet 
sections and with project completion in approximately one year.  
Travel speed along Puako Beach Drive is 25 mph and may be 
reduced to ensure everyone’s safety. 
 
Please use caution and plan for longer driving times when traveling 
through the area.  For more information, please call 
Mr. Jason Killam of the Department of Water Supply at  
(808) 961-8070 extension 249. 
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